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Contact us!
If you have any concerns or questions please come and talk to a member of the team at the Red Acre Site.  
Alternatively, you can contact us by email - mytholmroydFAS@environment-agency.gov.uk
Look out for news updates on Twitter by following @EnvAgencyYNE and at www.eyeoncalderdale.com.
Sign up to receive this Bulletin to your email address – send ‘subscribe’ to mytholmroydFAS@environment-
agency.gov.uk

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Area D - New Road
18-22 (formerly the Chiropodist, now located 
at West End Terrace), services will be 
disconnected mid August and followed by 
demolition.  A full archaeological recording 
study will take place during the demolition to 
record details for posterity.
Area G - Cragg Brook
The issue with the unchartered service has 
been resolved and foundations for the new 
footbridge have now been completed.
Area H – White Lee Clough Culvert
We are clearing gravel from the culvert 
underneath Russell Deans. Once cleared we 
will be able to assess the condition and any 
necessary repairs. 
Area M – Drainage Works
Below is a picture to show the existing services 
through which we are preparing to thread the 
new drainage system on Burnley Road.

Public Conveniences
The toilet block in the centre of the village is now 
demolished.  
Options are now being explored by CMBC for 
replacement toilets and proposals will go to the 
Hebden and Mytholmroyd town development 
board in September 2018.

If you have any questions about the plans please 
email business@calderdale.gov.uk

VBA have been attending local primary schools 
with Ivor and Honor Goodsite to talk to the 
children about site safety, hazards and road 
safety.
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